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Lou Mansolillo

From: Michael Petit <mpetit2@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:32 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Dear Representatives, 

  

I have carried a RI Journey Electrician license since 1978 and a RI Master Electrician license since 
the early 1990s.and have been an electrical instructor for many years.  For the safety of our non-
electrical citizens I wholeheartedly support this bill. 

  

Thank you for your consideration of this bill, 

  

Michael Petit 

 


